
In all cases, if you need to resit in the summer
this will be possible. It will take the form of one
or more pieces of inclusive online assessment.You are a final year

Undergraduate student.

The University's emergency adaptations to the regulations mean
that instead of needing 120 successfully completed credits from
the final year, you will need 80 credits instead. This will include

your 40 or 20 credit project/dissertation.

You have NOT YET successfully completed most of this
year's assignments or are NOT on track to do so. (This is

80 credits, including a 40 or 20 credit project/
dissertation).

You will be required to complete one or more
pieces of inclusive online assessment. This will
contribute to meeting the overall Programme
Learning Outcomes and/or the modules which

are missing marks. This will be kept to an
absolute minimum.

Your degree classification and overall
weighted mean mark will use your best

80 credits (including project/
dissertation).

You have already successfully completed most of this year's
assignments or are on track to do so. (This is 80 credits,

including a 40 or 20 credit project/dissertation).

You have met the Programme
Learning Outcomes.

Your programme team will contact you to
confirm you do not need to complete any

further assessments as you have gained 80
credits successfully.

Your degree classification and
overall weighted mean mark will

use your best 80 credits (including
project/dissertation).

You have not met the
Programme Learning

Outcomes.

You will be required to complete one or more pieces of
inclusive online assessment. This will contribute to meeting

the overall Programme Learning Outcomes. This will be
kept to an absolute minimum.


